
THE COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Friday 4th December 
 
                            Outdoor Education at Upton Warren 
 
Dear Parents,  
               
Each year the children in Year 4 have the opportunity to spend 3 days at the Upton Warren 
Outdoor Adventure Centre experiencing a whole range of outdoor activities. The activities include 
a range of water and land based activities all carried out under the careful supervision of the 
trained staff at Upton Warren and members of staff from the school.  
 
This trip was due to take place November 2020, but, due to COVID-19, the trip will now take 
place on Wednesday 24th March, Thursday 25th March and Friday 26th March. It is not a 
residential and the children will return to school at the end of each day at around 5pm. We 
are asking for a contribution of £90.00 per child to cover the costs of daily transport, activities 
and small group tuition. Unfortunately, in some cases where there are insufficient contributions, 
we have to consider cancelling trips or events which we naturally try to avoid. Your contributions 
go a long way to helping us manage our school funds to ensure maximum value for every child, 
so thank you in anticipation of your ongoing financial support. 
 
The children who have previously attended Upton Warren have had a fantastic time and we 
were delighted with all the great feedback we had from the children and parents alike. We are 
sure that it will continue to provide some wonderful experiences for all the children who attend. 
 
There will be an information leaflet available on the school website about the trip. If you have 
any further questions, after reading the leaflet, please email Miss Wells 
(aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk). If you would like your child to take part in this great opportunity, 
an initial payment of £40 is required by Friday 22nd January 2021.  Payments should be made 
via ParentPay. Please send the slip below back into your child’s class teacher. Full payment must 
be received by Friday 19th March 2021. In the event the trip is cancelled, a full refund will be 
issued 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Wells   Miss Whiteley  Miss Johnson 

mailto:aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk


 
Child’s name: ____________________________ Class:________ 
 
I am / am not interested in my child taking part in the Outdoor Adventure 
Experience at Upton Warren on 24th, 25th and 26th March 2021. 
I am willing to contribute £90.00 to cover the costs and pay a deposit of £40 
by Friday 22nd January 2021.  
 
 
Signed: ______________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


